HPHC Las Vegas: Meeting with Missionaries Shin-Chul and Shin-Heung Moon
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“In the 13th year of Cheon Il Guk, when we attend the Creator Heavenly
Parent substantially, let us, the blessed families around the world,
become true sons and daughters of Cheon Il Guk who fulfill our

responsibility as the chosen people in unity with True Parents!"

Motto for the 13th Year of Cheon Il Guk - True Mother

Update About Meeting with Inheritors of Heaven's
Love and Blessing & LVFC Members

Hello Las Vegas Family,

For those that may not know, the Inheritors of Heaven's Love and



Blessing, Missionaries Shin Chul Moon and Shin Heung Moon are here in
Las Vegas! They arrived yesterday afternoon and will be in Las Vegas area

for the next 10 days touring True Parents' favorite locations.

| am sending this update to inform you that there will not be a large
gathering tonight at 6 PM with the Missionaries as was previously

mentioned; there will only be a very small dinner gathering.

However, they are planning to join us for a Las Vegas Family Church 4th
of July Celebration at Cheon Shim Won next week! Stay tuned for more

updates about this gathering.

God bless you and have a wonderful rest of your week!



